LEGAL NOTICE

HUNTINGTON FIRE DISTRICT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Huntington Fire District has changed the date and time of the Regularly Scheduled Workshop Meeting for the month of December.  It has been rescheduled to Thursday, December 28, 2017 at 12 noon.  

The meeting will be held at the Huntington Fire Department Headquarters, One Leverich 
Place, Huntington, New York.

By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners, Huntington Fire District, Huntington, 
New York.

Dated:  November 14, 2017

Attest:  Karla E. Wright

 Fire District Secretary

